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“Public Safety” (Police and Fire) represent just 10.6% of “Active” employees, and only 14.6% of “Retirees.”
They should not control all three of the elected seats on SFERS’ Board of Directors.  

“Miscellaneous” members are 87.5% of “Active” employees and 85.4% of “Retirees.”  We deserve a seat at the table!

Vote for Herb Meiberger when you get your election ballot in U.S. mail around December 19th!

“Miscellaneous” Active and Retired Employees of the
City and County of San Francisco

Deserve Balanced Representation and a Seat at the Table 
on Our Retirement Board of Directors (SFERS)!


